
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week the PSA have been working very hard 

organizing our school Winter Fayre taking place on 

Saturday 19th November 2.00-4.00pm.  Please do 

come along and show your support.  

 

Ware had a very special visitor today—the Children 

In Need Rickshaw and Pudsey Bear came, and Year 

5 & Year 6 children went along to cheer him on his 

way to London.  There 

have been some 

fantastic costumes in 

school, and we have 

collected lots of money 

which will be donated 

to Children in Need. 

 

Ania Vaughan  

Head Teacher 

Sat 19th—PSA Winter Fayre 2-4.00pm  

Fri 25th—Horowitz Class Assembly—9.00am  

We have received a number of complaints 

from home owners along Bowling Road about 

parents parking and blocking driveways, 

please can you ensure that you are 

considerate towards our neighbours and do 

not park and obstruct anyone when dropping 

off or collecting children,  

There is adequate parking in Kibes Lane Car 

Park and parents are able to get up to two 

free 30 minute tickets per day for school run 

purposes.  

We also have been advised that parents often 

don’t use the Crossing Patrol outside the school 

gates.  Please ensure you do make use of the 

Crossing Patrol and encourage your children to. 
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Teacher Congratulations to the children that have been 

entered into the Golden Book this week:   

Thiyanu V—Horowitz Class 

Ellen H—Horowitz Class 

Ted E—Horowitz Class 

Arthur D—Horowitz Class 

Lola P—Horowitz Class 

Lucas D—Horowitz Class 

Eddie B—Shakespeare Class 

Gracie-Mai G—Shakespeare Class 

Jamie M—Shakespeare Class 

Eloise M—Shakespeare Class 

Daniel C—Shakespeare Class  

Tilly C—Fine Class 

Tia C—Potter Class  

Alexandra C—Potter Class  

Stanley K—Lewis Class 

Tyler W—Lewis Class 

Messy Church will be meeting this Sunday, 20th 

November, in Christ Church Centre from 4 - 6pm. This 

month all our activities are based on Psalm 23, The 

Lord is my Shepherd. We have lots of lovely things 

planned for all ages, and one or two "Messy Sheep" 

will be making an appearance! Why not come and 

join us? It's for the whole family. More information 

about Messy Church can be found on the Church 

website - www.christchurchware.co.uk.  

Messy Church Co-ordinator 

We currently have a vacancy for a full time MSA 

(Midday Supervisory Assistant).  The role is Monday to 

Friday, 1.25 hours per day.  If you are interested 

please drop a CV in to the school office. 

Golden Book 

Messy Church 

MSA Vacancy  

Parking Problems  

Dates for w/c 21st November 

http://www.christchurchware.co.uk/

